Lasby, Mary

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Hughes and Jean Goldie - Proposed 8th street East and 7th Street East
Official Plan Amendment - CK 4351-023-001

From: Goldie, Jean

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 4:22 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Hughes and Jean Goldie - Proposed 8th street East and 7th Street East Official Plan
Amendment - CK 4351-023-001

F

My husband and | are opposed to the application for Saska Land Development Corporation to amend the land use
designation at 528 8th Street East and 529 7th Street East.

We have lived in the- block of 7th Street East for 31 years. Our house was built in 1925 (which won the city’s
heritage award for the work done to restore the house to its original vintage appearance inside and out). | am
concerned about damage to the foundation and/or plaster walls that could result from pilons for this new structure
being drilled and pounded into the ground. Who would be responsible for repairs?

In addition, we are concerned about the parking and traffic issues that would result from this large development.
Ours is a residential neighbourhood and always has been. Such development would negatively impact it. We
already have a significant amount of traffic using our street and such a development will only increase the usage.

Our neighbourhood successfully contested the previous request for rezoning and we feel this is no different. Please
respect the continued nature of our residential neighbourhood.

Thank you.
Dr. Hughes Goldie and Mrs. Jean Goldie

7th Street East
Saskatoon Saskatchewan S7H .

Sent from my iPhone



